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Highlights, December 2018 and January 2019 

• Meetings:  Shawn Marler (Boy Scouts), Karen Cheser, Lisa Blank, NaviGo Staff 
o CCR Pillar Meeting (GROW) – presented brief overview of School Survey. 
o Joined GROW CCR Gap Analysis Committee and attended first meeting 
o Attended River Cities Network meeting 
o Joined PCW AMIP and attended first meeting 
o Attended January NKCES PL Consortium meeting – will be joining Essential Skills 

Committee 
 

• Visit to Upper Valley Career Center – with Scott Hornblower, Chad Molley, Mike Key and two 
representatives from Boone County. 

 
• First Healthcare Career Network Meeting – December 11th (notes attached) 

o Attendance: 60 
(12 business/organizations; 9 non-profits; 3 government; 12 post secondary; 24 high 
school/district) 

o Healthcare Career Network Working Group formed and first meeting held on January 
25th.  Working Group to meet monthly 

 
• School Survey Results documented/ppt created for January Superintendent meeting 

o Preparing analysis for February Superintendent meeting 
 

• Planning group visit to Upper Valley Career Center – business and schools invited (February 12) 
 

• Planning meeting with all the school contacts (from the school survey) – present survey results 
and have general discussion about work moving forward – scheduled for February 26 
Following the meeting, a non-profit “fair” to allow schools to become familiar with all resources 
available. 

 
• Planning for next job sector (Logistics) network beginning. 

 
 
  
 


